
*Weather Permitting.  To confirm opening call 603-432-1100  X193

The Drop Off Center 

Will Be Open

for disposal of recyclable items only*

(No plastic bags or styrofoam in recycling.)

Saturday, December 30, 2023 & 

Saturday, January 6, 2024

9:00 am to 3:00 pm

Electronics will be accepted

(Standard fees will apply.)

No other materials will be accepted.


